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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
It is not long to go now until the camping trip!  The children are getting very excited and we are 
looking forward to sharing some more information with you. 
 
We will be holding an information evening on Thursday 5th May 2022 at 5pm. This meeting will be to 
discuss with all Year 4 parents/guardians, the finer details of the trip such as necessary equipment, 
timings and daily events.  There will also be an opportunity for parents/guardians to ask further 
questions about the excursion. 
 
Please could you let your child’s teacher know if you are unable to attend this meeting. 
In the meantime, please could you complete the form attached to this letter and return it to the office 
by Tuesday 3rd May 2022. 
Yours sincerely, 
The Year 4 Team 

 


